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From: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 10:08 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: RE: Shasta Workshop #4 notes status


Attachments: 2018-02-12 ShastaWorkshop4 Notes_Responses_Internal--GY_mah.docx


Hi Garwin,


This fell off my radar because I never received any feedback from Jeff after several emails and voicemails last spring, so


we did not distribute final notes from the 4th workshop. Here is a copy of the latest version that you had reviewed. There


were a number of questions specifically for Jeff that need to be answered. I could reach back out to him and see if he


can provide clarity on any of these questions and then finalize the notes. I should be able to finalize the notes within 1-2


days once I get Jeff’s review and feedback. Sorry about the delay on this!


Michelle


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


C: (206) 683 9199


From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 7:53 AM


To: Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com>


Subject: Re: Shasta Workshop #4 notes status


Michelle,


Do you know if we issued/distributed the final notes from workshop #4?


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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On Fri, Apr 13, 2018 at 2:32 PM Michelle Havey <mhavey@anchorqea.com> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


I wanted to let you know that I just got off the phone with Jeff. He said that his review of the notes that we sent over


last month is on his radar and he will be getting me his comments shortly. I should be able to turn them around for


distribution the same day.


I also saw the invite for the upcoming Temperature Planning Workshop on April 25. It appears that this workshop is


being led by Reclamation, but I wanted to check with you to see if NMFS was involved in the planning and if there was


any need for support that we could provide.


I will hopefully be sending you those notes next week. Have a great weekend!


Michelle


Michelle Havey | ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Managing Fisheries Biologist


mhavey@anchorqea.com


720 Olive Way, Suite 1900


Seattle, WA 98101


C 206.683.9199


ANCHOR QEA, LLC


Please consider the environment before printing this email.


This electronic message transmission contains information that may be confidential and/or privileged work product


prepared in anticipation of litigation. The information is intended for the use of the individual or entity named


above. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or use of the


contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by


telephone at (206) 287-9130.
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